
 

 

 

Entry Form for Welles-Turner Memorial Library 
Summer Reading Program T-Shirt Design Contest 

“A Universe of Stories” 
 

 
Name 
 
 
Mailing Address 
 
 
City/State/Zip 
 
 
Email Address 
 
 
Phone Number 
 
 
Number of Entries 
 
 
 
 
Entrant:  My signature below certifies that I have read the submission guidelines for the Welles-
Turner Memorial Library Summer Reading Program t-shirt design contest and agree to abide by 
them.  All artwork submitted is my own design and was not taken in any part from existing 
images. 
 
Entrant’s Signature (required) 
 
 
Date 
 
_____________ 
  

 



Welles-Turner Library Summer Reading Program T-Shirt Design Contest 
 

Calling all teen artists! 
 
The Welles-Turner Memorial Library is looking for an out of this world design for this year’s 
Summer Reading Program t-shirt!  Starting February 19th, we will be accepting submissions for 
artwork that will appear on our teen and adult shirts – shirts that are worn by hundreds of 
people in and around Glastonbury.  This is your chance to show the universe how creative you 
are. 
 
Submission Guidelines 

• Participation is open to teens in grades 7-12.  Each participant is allowed to submit up 
to 3 entries.  Each entry must be submitted with a completed entry form.  Forms are 
available on our library website and at the Reference Desk. 

• Designs must be black-on-white line drawings and include one of the following slogans: 
o “A Universe of Stories” 
o “Take Me to Your Reader” 
o “To the Library…and Beyond!” 

• Designs must be original artwork, appropriate for all ages, and fit on an 8.5” x 11” piece 
of paper. 

• Entries must be received by 5:00pm on March 15th.  They can be dropped off at the 
library Reference Desk or sent via email to meghan.withers-tong@glastonbury-ct.gov 

• The winning design will be chosen by library staff on Friday, March 22nd.  The winner will 
then be notified, and the design will be unveiled to the public at the start of the Summer 
Reading Program in June. 

• The winning design will be selected by the staff at Welles-Turner Memorial Library.  The 
Library reserves the right to not select a winner, if no suitable entries are received. 
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